FILED SEP 02, 2015
DOCUMENT NO. 05506-15
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK

Concerning: Docket No. 150185-El
In Re: Complaint by Erica Alvarez, Jerry Buechler, and Richard C. Silvestri against FPL

Request made by Jerry Buechler to Extend Response Date from Sept. 8 to Sept. 25.

Good cause reason for the extension: | will be out of the country in Australia Leaving
MIA on Sept. 3 and Returning on Sept. 12.

| have contacted Attorney Jessica Cano by phone (FPL attorney) (561-304-5226) and
she had no objection. | have contacted the other complainants (Alvarez and Silvestri) -

also by phone and they have also have no objection to the extension to Sept. 25.

Please email me if additional is needed at: thetruthbyjerryvb@amail.com

Sincerely, Jerry Buechler


FPSC Commission Clerk
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